
Please come and share your thoughts and feelings in a safe space.   
Additional supports and resources for International students will be offered. 

Lunch will be served.  For students observing Ramadan, to-go lunch bags will be 
provided. Please be sure to RSVP at spiritualcare@umanitoba.ca,  

due to limited seat capacity.

SPACES FOR SOLIDARITY
SHARING SUPPORT CIRCLE FOR STUDENTS IMPACTED BY THE 

DEATH OF INTERNATIONAL STUDENT, AFOLABI OPASO

A service offered by UM Spiritual Care and Multi-
Faith Centre, in collaboration with the International 
Student Health Hub Huddle, a project of CEL's 
Community Leadership Development Program

 Friday, April 5, 1-3 P.M. | MULTI-FAITH CENTRE, 521 A/B UMSU 
UNIVERSITY CENTRE 


